
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

April 5, 2023 
 

 

 Welcome to our TOC today, Mr. Gardner. 
 The gathering space is available at lunch today for grade 8s.   
 Hot lunch tomorrow is calzones.  Please check the order lists with your teacher today if you are 

unsure whether or not you have an order for tomorrow. 
 Girls Box Lacrosse: 

Any girls who may be interested in attending a girls only box lacrosse introduction after school next 
week should put their first and last names, along with their division # on the sign up sheet on the 
athletics board. This will be an introductory session that may lead you to playing later in the spring. 

 Volleyball at Lambrick Park: 
For any grade 8 boys, Lambrick Park is starting up a volleyball Open Gym from 3:30-5PM after 
school on Thursdays (first day April 6). Friends are always welcome to come, but the primary goal is 
to give future LP students a soft and fun introduction. If you're interested, please sign up on the 
athletics board and let Mr. Owen know. 

 Girls’ Field Hockey players, there will be a quick meeting in Mr. Owen’s room at nutrition break today 
to talk about next week’s practices and games.  

 Badminton players have practices tomorrow in the morning AND after school. Please sign up for 1 
exhibition game date on the athletics board in the gathering space. 

 


